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Please do not change the standard voting method to in person! Mail in allows me 

time to consider my options with the backup materials, and gives me flexibility for 

when I’m able to complete my vote. I have a busy schedule and am not always able 

to prioritize voting on the day of, so it becomes necessary for me to do so before 

Election Day. This way of voting is less expensive and allows for a high percentage 

of eligible voters to get a say in the important matters being decided.  


